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Thank you for your interest in the Self-Advocate Track at our
41st Annual Conference. Due to the high level of interest and to

ensure the success of our participants, we have reached
capacity for attendance. We will have a limited waitlist. Please
contact Brooke Harvey at bharvey@mdsc.org to inquire about

our waitlist. 

Self-advocates are welcome to attend general session
workshops with their parents and caregivers. If interested,
contact Brooke Harvey to receive a discount code for the

general session track for self-advocates!

Also, here is our most recent Teen & Adult newsletter, which
includes many other upcoming self-advocate activities that we

have planned for the spring. .
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